
 

Rescheduling of dates in the training of DTS course 

 

With reference to the letter no.  14-14/NICF/IT/TDP/2024 dated: 02.08.2024 

on above subject, it is to inform that the said DTS course has been rescheduled from 

23.09.2024 to 27.09.2024 due to the administrative reasons. The last date for 

receiving nomination is 19.09.2024. The other details of the above mentioned letter 

remains unchanged.  
 

This is for kind information and necessary action. 
 


